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Dates for the Diary 

- April – 
Bag2School Collection 29.04.24 

Yr 6 Football Rally at St Johns 30.04.24 
- May – 

Year 6 Tea Party for Parents 01.05.24 
Yr5/6 Netball Rally 02.05.24 

SEND Coffee Morning 08.05.24 
Census Day 16.05.24 
Year 6 Trip 21.05.24 

PGL Meeting 5pm 23.05.24 
Year 6 Plant Sale 24.05.24 

Half Term 27.05.24 to 31.05.24 
- June – 

Wow Woodlea Month 
Year 6 Residential Trip 10.06.24-

14.06.24 
Reception Screening 26.06.24 

INSET Day 28.06.24 
- July – 

District Sports 01.07.24 
Year 1 – Hever Castle Trip 02.07.24 

District Sports 04.07.24 
Sport’s Day 10.07.24 

Summer Fair 13.07.24 
Back up Sport’s Day 23.07.24 

Last Day of Term 26.07.24 
Please note that all upcoming 

events are also on the Woodlea 
School Website 

OTHER COMMUNICATIONS 
Year 5 – Homework and Spellings 

All school – Reminder – Class Photos 
Yr 3-6 – Year 6 Tea Party invitation 

Year 5 – Swimming lessons – Start this 
Friday 

Year 2 – PE Days – Wednesday 
Year 4 – Reminder Carroty Wood – Final 

Details 
Year 2 – Kent Life Museum – 

Wednesday 19th July 
Year 6 PGL Trip information – Parent 

Meeting 23rd May 
Year R – Reception Screening 26th June 

Year 4 – Carroty Wood arrival 
 

MENU 
Week 3 – Spring/Summer 2024 Menu  

The menus are available on  
Woodlea School Website 

 
 
 
 
  
 

Woodlea Word 
“It always seems impossible until it is done.” Nelson Mandela 

Across the Woodlea community over the last week, people have been 
tested to their limits, put outside their comfort zones. First up, we have Miss 
Maher who completed the London Marathon on Sunday. Staff were 
cheering her on at the race, others tracked her on the app and some 
remained glued to the television waiting to spot her cross the finish line. It is 
such an amazing achievement to complete a marathon and is a perfect 
example to our children to show that despite some tasks seeming impossible 
at the start, you can overcome it with determination and support from our 
community. Well done Miss Maher for all the money you have raised for 
charity and for completing this challenge.  

Year 4 have embarked on their own adventure this week that will also test 
their limits; Carroty Wood Residential. The children will have scaled 
dauntingly tall walls, preserved through the British weather and taken on 
responsibilities by helping prepare and clean their living quarters. All these 
elements are designed to test and develop our children through enriching 
experiences which will help our young people grow into confident and 
resilient pupils. They will return exhausted and probably still a bit muddy too 
but I know they would have had a wonderful experience with memories that 
will last. (I know this because last year’s Year 4 regularly remind me of the 
random things we got up to like ‘Freeze’ - they know what I’m talking about.) 
Thank you to all the adults who have given up their time this week to facilitate 
this trip - trips like this cannot happen unless we have staff who will go the 
extra mile and we are very lucky to have such a committed team who 
provide these opportunities.  

Another thank you is to those parents who have been very generous and 
already bought items off the Outdoor Amazon Wishlist. I turned up on 
Monday to find a package of new compasses and multiple emails from 
parents offering their help which was so lovely to receive. Thank you to all 
those that have contributed their time and money already to this project. If 
anyone is still wanting to contribute to the Outdoor area, or any other class 
for that matter, head down to the bottom where you’ll find links to the Wish 
Lists with various things that you can contribute to.        

Have a lovely weekend,  Mr Cole  

 

 
Road Safety Magic Show: 

On Monday the Infants were treated to a Road 
Safety Magic Show.  The show gave important 
road safety messages through magic, comedy 
and puppets.  The children seemed to really 
enjoy it. 
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Weekly Attendance 
YR: 96%   Y2: 97% 
Y3: 97.8% Y4: 96.6% 

Y5: 99.2% Y6: 90.3% 
Winners  

Year 1: 99.6% 
 

Please remember school 
attendance is mandatory. 

Holidays should be planned for 
school holiday times to avoid 

missing school time.  

If your child is absent, you must 
notify the school office every day 

before 9:10am at the latest. 

 
Universal Credit 

Did you know that the school 
receives extra funding for every 
child that is entitled to universal 

credit? 
If you are entitled to universal 
credit, please do make sure that 
you come and make us aware in 
the school office. This means that 
we can access more funding for 
the school and for your child. 
 

 

 
 

 

 

Head Teacher’s Awards  

Congratulations to the following children: 

Lambs – Sam W, Year 1 – Henry L, Year 2 – George W & Sam C, Year 3 – 
Zayn, Year 5 – Emily S & Lara C, Year 6- Barnaby B  

Arbor Task this week:  

This week on Arbor can you please check 
Outstanding payments for trips, clubs and meals 
Are up to date. 

 

Year 5/6 Double header netball match v St Johns and Hamsey Green  

The netball matches against St John’s and Hamsey Green were very 
tough. We first won 13:0 against St John’s and then the Hamsey Green 
game was harder but we won 5:2. 

In the first match Bea scored 2, Phoebe 1, Flos 1, Oliva 1, Pippa 2 and 
Darla Score 5.  

The Second match against Hamsey green, Flos scored 2, Pippa scored 
1, Bea scored 1 and Darla scored 1. 

The two women of the matches were Flos and Bea. 

Team Bea W, Rosy O’D, Olivia H, Darla D, Pippa P, Flos C and Phoebe F 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reception Places – September 2024  

This is just a reminder that if you have been offered a Reception place 
for your child to start in September 2024, you will need to accept or 
decline this place with Surrey by Tuesday 30th April. 

 

https://amzn.eu/f5Ypnx2
https://amzn.eu/f5Ypnx2
https://amzn.eu/j4lMRtp
https://amzn.eu/32JN6qK
https://amzn.eu/iVVkkpi
https://amzn.eu/69eSuU9
https://amzn.eu/9pFStqL
https://amzn.eu/7cQph43
https://amzn.eu/1LO3x44
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